


_ Tracers should be filed
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U.S. Postal Service spokeswoman
Nancy Cain Schmitt said the mail and
parcels were bound for Yakutat,
Kodiak, Bethel and the Aleutian
Chain.

She said Western Alaska residents

who have had parcels shipped to them
within the past month from the East
Coast or from the West Coast within
the past two weeks should file tracers.

Postal Tracer Form 1050 is
available at all post offices, according
to Schmitt. She added that claims can
be placed on insured parcels by those
who mailed them.
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